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7 May 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
King-Smith class are planning a trip for 20 May 2019 to The Look Out Discovery Centre. 
The trip links to last terms habitat topic as well as our animal topic this term.  
The total cost of the trip is £7.50, this includes entry to the Centre and a mini beast 
workshop. Contributions can be paid via SCO pay online or with cash. 
 
We will be offsite for the majority of the day so students will eat lunch at the Discovery 
Centre, please feel free to send in a packed lunch or we can order a packed lunch from the 
canteen if you’d prefer? Please let us know by Monday 13 May if you would like us to order 
one. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Isla O’Reilly 
King-Smith Class Teacher 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Name of student…………………………………… 
 
Please tick one of the following options: 

 
 

Packed lunch from home  
 
 

School packed lunch  
 
 

 
 


